Dellich, Stacy

From: Dellich, Stacy

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 1:53 PM
To: Sorensen, Cathy

Subject: FW: Massage Enterprise License

FYI ® Copy inthe file ©

Stacy Dellich, CMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of Blaine

City Clerk’s Office

10801 Town Square Drive NE, Blaine MN 55449

p: 763-785-6122 f: 763-785-6191
sdellich@BlaineMN.gov

From: jodi@jordanasalon.com [mailto:jodi@jordanasalon.com]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 1:15 PM

To: Dellich, Stacy

Subject: RE: Massage Enterprise License

Stacy
| am sorry Stacy. Disregard his call and keep me as the current owner. | know you have my paperwork so we are all good

for the city council meeting.
Have a wonderful weekend. ©
Jodi

From: Dellich, Stacy <SDellich@blainemn.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 10:41 AM

To: 'jodi@jordanasalon.com' <jodi@jordanasalon.com>
Cc: Sorensen, Cathy <csorensen@blainemn.gov>
Subject: Massage Enterprise License

Jodi,

| just received a phone call from a male stating he had purchased your business and would be the new owner as of
Monday. Per our earlier conversation during the renewal process, it was explained to you that the Ordinance was
changed to a cap of 10 Enterprises and we are currently at 19. | also explained that if you decided to sell the new owner
would need to fill out the paperwork and it would need City Council approval, just as when you applied and were
approved for your Enterprise. This process takes at least one month to complete in which you will remain the current
owner in order for the Enterprise to remain open. The new ordinance (attached) was sent out to all the Massage
Enterprises on two different occasions, went before City Council for 1% reading on August 2™ and approved at

2" reading on August 16". If you decided to sell, the new owner would need to fill out the paperwork along with a
letter from you stating you are selling the business and surrendering your massage enterprise licenses. It would be up to
the City Council to approve or deny the license. If the license is denied, the enterprise license and the therapist licenses

will be void.




Please provide the name of the individual you are selling the business to and advise how you will be proceeding. Let me
know if you have additional questions. Thank you.

Stacy Dellich, CMC

Deputy City Clerk

City of Blaine

City Clerk’s Office

10801 Town Square Drive NE, Blaine MN 55449

p: 763-785-6122 f: 763-785-6191
sdellich@BlaineMN.gov




